
   

 

 Special Opening Arrangement of Seafront Sports Facilities 
from 29 Nov to 1 Dec 2024 

 

   
   
 Dear Members of the University, 

 
Please be informed that due to the Water Pipe Diversion Works on the HPC5 construction site, both potable and flushing 
water supply will be suspended at the Seafront Sports Facilities from 29 Nov to 1 Dec 2024.  Together with the potential 
risk of shutdown of plant room in the swimming pool, Seafront Sports Facilities will have the following special 
arrangements: 
 
29 Nov – 1 Dec 2024 
 

 Seafront Sports Facilities 
Arrangement on 
affected period 

Remarks 

1 Indoor Swimming Pool Close 
Circulation pumps will be shut down once the surge 
tank reaches a low water level. 

2 TSANG Shiu Tim Sports Center Open 
Lockers available. 
No showering but limited toilet facilities. 

3 FOK Ying Tung Sports Center Open 
Lockers available. 
No showering but limited toilet facilities. 

4 Water Sports Center Open Courses & Activities will be conducted as usual 

5 
Tennis Courts 1&2 
Mini Soccer Pitch 
Outdoor Basketball Court 

Open 
Users are advised to use toilet facilities nearby in UG 
Halls / Water Sports Center 

 
We appreciate your understanding and patience as we complete this essential maintenance work. If the work is finished 
ahead of schedule, we will promptly notify you about the reopening of the facilities in DSTO website. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Best Regards, 
Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 

 

 

https://dst.hkust.edu.hk/eng/detail.php?catid=14&sid=116&tid=220

